	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

    
IRBA Fees effective from 1 April 2015
 
Johannesburg / 1 April 2015
 
 
 
Dear Registered Auditor

The IRBA fees for 2015/16 were approved by the Board at its meeting on 12 March 2015, and will be effective from 1 April 2015. 

Due to persistent fiscal pressures that the country is experiencing, the IRBA’s budget allocation by National Treasury was reduced by 16%. Despite the reduction, the IRBA was able to limit the increase of the fees to an average of 8%.

Please take note of the following changes in the fees that were approved:

1.  Fees for late and non-submission of assurance fee declarations by firms.   

The minimum billing for non-submission of R10 000 and the penalty of R1 000 for late submission will be discontinued. A new process of handing the non-compliant Registered Auditors over to the Legal department for disciplinary action will be followed.

2.  Audit Development Program

The fee for the registration of a Registered Candidate Auditor on the Audit Development Program is R5 000. 

Click HERE to view the 2015/16 fee schedule.

 
 
Bernard Peter Agulhas
Chief Executive Officer
 


	About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 


